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Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for the week before half-term 
were: 
 

Iesher Dodman  Jakub Kielbasa 
Dairian Gooden  Tomas Sinkevisius 
Harry Zawiasa  Jessica Taylor 
Andre Oliviera  Luke Maxwell-Clarke 
Skyler Snazell  Vanessa Filusz 
Lonny Philpot  Julia Gajewska 
Louis Piper   Jessica Carter 
 
The class with the highest attendance last week was 
Skylarks with 4 absences and 98.5% attendance. Well 
done to Skylarks. Overall attendance was much im-
proved at 95.4% for the week. 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Blue 
2nd: Green 
3rd: Yellow 
4th: Red 
 
Congratulations to Blue team for being this week’s 
winners and for going back into the lead. 

Ofsted 
 
Our Ofsted report has now been published and has 
been emailed to all parents who are registered on 
ParentMail. You can also download the report from 
our Facebook page (look on the “Scribd” tab.  
 
We are all extremely pleased with the report as it 
recognises all of the hard work that has gone on, and 
the progress made over the last three years. 
 
We are now officially a GOOD school in every area of 
the inspection. We will now work on the areas  
identified for improvement and aim for outstanding 
in our next inspection. 

Mr A Smith, Headteacher 

Staffing update 

 
There will be some small changes to staffing for next 
term. Mrs Nicholson will be returning to school after 
her secondment. However, she will not be going 
back into Herons. Mrs Smith will remain with Herons, 
and Mrs Nicholson will work on group interventions. 
Miss Nikki Prentice joins Glade as teacher of Wrens. 
Miss Prentice joins us from Feltwell and is a very  
experienced reception class teacher. 

Y6 SATs Booster Breakfast Club 
 
Don't forget the free breakfast club for Y6 that runs 
every day from 7.45am - 8.45am. We have around 10 
children attending but have room for more! 

Parents’ Evening 
 
Letters will be sent home this week about the  
upcoming Parents’ Evenings. These are on  
Wednesday 20th March (3.30pm - 5.00pm) and 
Thursday 21st March (3.30pm - 7.00pm).  
 
Children will bring home their termly report on  
Friday 15th March. Please bring this report to your 
parent consultation. 
 
As well as meeting with your child’s teacher you are 
able to book an appointment with Mr Isted (PE) and 
Miss Herrington (interventions). If you wish to make 
an appointment with either of these teachers, please 
indicate this on the form. 



Superhero Day 
For Comic Relief 

 

Friday 15th March 2013 
 

Some to school dressed as a superhero and bring 
in £1 to show your support for Comic Relief. 

 

If you can’t decide what superhero, you can even 
make up your own. The teachers have chosen 

theirs; what will you dress as? 


